
From: "S.J. Sampson" <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 
Date:  Sun, 2/27/2011 6:34:45 PM 

To: "planning"  
Subject: Antenna Farm- Dangerous! 
 

Dear Planning Commissioners,  

 

I would like to register my objection to the approval of Toarmina's latest addition to his Antenna Farm. 

 

His property is near one of the most important shaded fuel break areas in the VC Highlands. A tower as tall 

as he wants to install could impede emergency air vehicles in the case of a fire. Water and Fire-Retardant 

carrying airplanes and helicopters would be unable to see the towers with smoke and fire obscuring their 

view. 

 

Taking a chance on the Highlands burning down because of HIS HOBBY? 

 

Please make the safe, right decision and deny this outrageous permit. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sherry Sampson 

Rocky Road 

Highland Ranches  

 

 


